
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Attendance  

R 96% 

1 97% 

2 96.3% 

3 97.8% 

4 93.8% 

5 99% 

6 91.7% 

Whole School 96.2% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SMAil 
Friday 7th June 2024 

In RE, Reception Class have been discussing what it means to be a Good 

Samaritan, and reflecting on how they can show kindness to their neighbours. 

Classes 1 and 2 are learning about the Islamic faith, and have been discussing 

what it means to be Muslim and how pilgrimage shows commitment to Allah. 

 

KS1 enjoyed drama workshops led by PERFORM. They listened 

to lots of stories and explored different fairy-tale heroes and 

villains and their characteristics. 

Class 3 had a fantastic day visiting a Buddhist Temple, where they met a monk 

who taught them about different Buddhist practices and traditions. They learnt all 

about the importance of respect, living a good life and making good choices, which 

leads to good karma. 

 

Welcome back everyone! Let’s take a look at what classes 

have been up to in the first week back! 

Class 5 visited the immersive art experience Frameless. They 

looked at masterpieces from some of the World’s greatest artists 

and had a go at re-creating their own, inspired by Kandinsky. 

Class 4 have been learning about Hindu funerals and beliefs about 

reincarnation. Class 5 have been thinking about Guru Tegh Bahadur and 

how his bravery inspires Sikhs today. Class 6 have been reflecting on what 

rules are and why they are needed in different contexts, linking to Christian 

responsibilities, decisions and consequences. 

 


